
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
12:13:19	PM	
	
I	am	asking	that	the	feed	in	torrid	be	increased	to	a	realistic	number	for	the	sake	
of	the	community.	We	have	spent	big	to	future	proof	ourselves	only	to	find	the	
excess	power	being	robbed	from	us.	Not	good	enough.	Thank	you	
	
Mick	Burns		

	
Postcode:	2261	
	
	




